
Brent Beal 

Government Affairs Director 
100 North Union Street 

Suite 828 
Montgomery, AL, 36104 

cell: 256-468-1161 

Brent.Beal@lumen.com 

October 22, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC and FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Chairman, Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

c/o Tory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor     

Nashville, TN 37243 

Re: Notification of Adoption of Assumed Corporate Name For 

CenturyLink Communications, LLC - Docket #99-00922 and Docket #05-00019; 

Cert #115310 

Dear Ms. Lawless: 

This letter is to notify the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) that 

CenturyLink Communications, LLC (hereinafter “Company”) has filed with the Tennessee 

Division of Business Services, Department of State to add additional doing business as names to 

its existing name: Lumen and Lumen Technologies Group.  Corporate documentation reflecting 

this change was filed with the Tennessee Division of Business Services, Department of State. 

Copies of the corporate filings are attached.  

The Company requests that the Commission update its records to reflect this change.  The 

new, additional registered assumed names of the Company will be as follows:  

Current name Added new assumed names 

CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a 

CenturyLink 

CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a 

Lumen 

CenturyLink Communications, LLC d/b/a 

Lumen Technologies Group 

The Company will continue to operate both as an interexchange carrier and a competitive 

local exchange carrier (Docket #99-00922 and Docket #05-00019; Cert #115310) in the State of 

Tennessee.  Apart from this branding change, there is no change to the corporate structure or 
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ownership of the Company or its affiliates, and this branding change will not impact the services 

being offered to the Company’s customers. Moreover, the Company’s other certificated utilities 

in the State of Tennessee are not changing names and will continue to offer and provide services 

under the CenturyLink brand.  We will, of course, notify customers of the Company of this 

branding change.  Finally, the Company will file appropriate changes to update any relevant 

Company tariff (Tennessee Tariff No. 5; Tariff No. 2; Intrastate Rate Schedule No. 1 and 

Catalog No. 1) shortly.   

 

It is our understanding that prior approval from the Commission is not required for the 

adoption of assumed corporate names.  In the event the Commission concludes that approval is 

required, we ask that this letter be treated as a request for such approval.   

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information about the above, please contact 

me at 256-468-1161.   

 

     Very truly yours,  

     /s/ Brent Beal 

     Brent Beal 

BB/sac 

 

 

 

 

 

 
















